TOWNSHIP OF HOLLY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC

ACCURACY TEST

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the August 2, 2022 Primary  Election has been scheduled for Wednesday, June 22 at 4:30 PM at the Karl Richter Community Center Gymnasium 300 East Street, Holly, MI 48442
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the electronic tabulating equipment will accurately count the votes cast in the manner prescribed by Michigan Election Law.

Karin S. Winchester
Holly Township Clerk
